
Pick-Up, Drop-Off and Waiting Zone 
There are no pick-up, drop-off or waiting zones in the immediate vicinity of academic buildings (lecture 
halls, Library) or bus stops. 

Existing zones are located near the Welcome Center and Maurice Alpert Hall. Additional sites will be 
added as building construction allows.  When dropping off, driver must stay with the vehicle and exit 
campus right away. Anyone staying on campus must receive a Visitor Pass. 
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